
 
 
  
 
 
31 October 2022 
 
Dear Families 
 
Re: Early Years and Key Stage 1 - Family “stay and play” 

 

Welcome to Term 2! 

 

I am delighted to write to you today to share information out our ‘Stay and Play’ events in 

Ireland and Wales classes.  

 

The dates and times of these events are as follows: 

 

• Ireland Class - Monday 28 November 2022: 3.20pm until 3.50pm 

• Wales Class - Tuesday 29 November 2022: 3.20pm - 3.50pm 

 

The predominant aim of these sessions is to provide you with a first-hand insight into the 

education your child receives at Abbot’s Lea School. Whilst there is a lot of information 

available on our website and social media account, we understand that there is no 

replacement for coming and spending a little bit of time in your child’s classroom.  

 

During these sessions we will share our learning environment with you and provide any 

explanations you would like for the intent behind the resources in the room. We will ensure 

there are lots of opportunities for you and your child to play together and we will model the 

language and communication strategies we use during play. 

 

We very much hope you are able to attend and look forward to seeing you there. 

 

If you would like to attend, simply contact your child’s teacher by email.  

 

Ireland class: Maria.hattersley@abbotsleaschool.co.uk 

Wales class: Emily.cooney@abbotsleaschool.co.uk 

 

If you are not able to attend, we will support your child onto transport as normal. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Hattersley 
Key Stage Leader – Early Years/Foundation Stage and Key Stage 1 
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